From: Andrew Culver [mailto:redace@]
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 4:20 PM

To: Fontana, Joe; Polhill, Bud; Armstrong, Bill; Swan, Joseph; Orser, Stephen; Baechler, Joni;

Branscombe, Nancy; Brown, Matt; Hubert, Paul; Henderson, Dale; Van Meerbergen, Paul; Brown, Denise;

Usher, Harold; Bryant, Judy; White, Sandy

Cc: Saunders, Cathy

Subject: Red Light London's Green Bins: An Open Letter to City Council

Good afternoon Mayor Fontana and Council members,

I am writing to share my thoughts on the proposal to introduce a city-run Green Bin program. I understand that discussion of the Green Bin program is on the agenda for Monday's council meeting. I have written an open letter to Council on my blog, which is available here: http://www.redace.ca/2011/08/red-light-londons-green-bins-open.html

I hope you will consider my feedback and discuss these points during the meeting. If possible, I would appreciate it if my letter could be attached to the agenda for Monday's meeting.

Kind regards and thank you for your time, Andrew Culver